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7 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Last year saw a fantastic year of fundraising and charitable giving at Wildern considering the 
difficult year we had.   We raised over £5874 for the various charities we supported, this included 
the Wildern Lockdown Run and the Race for Life.   We are looking to continue and build on this 
work this year so would like to take this opportunity to share with you the upcoming charity events 
that your son/daughter can take part in. All these events are subject to change responding to the 
current guidelines around the current situation. 
 
Autumn Term: 
 
Jeans for Genes - Friday 17th September 
Rotary Shoe Box Appeal - w/c 1st November 
Big Clean and Recycle your Uniform – 16th October  
Design a Christmas Card Launch - w/c 8th November  
Basics Food Bank Appeal - w/c 13th December  
Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 10th December  
 
Spring Term: 
Kindness Month Launch - w/c 31st January  
Sports Relief   - w/c 14th March 
Diversity Week - w/c 21st March 
Easter Egg Collection - w/c 4 April 
Big Clean and Recycle your Uniform Saturday 30th April   
 
Summer Term: 
 
UNICEF Soccer Aid - w/c 13th June 
Big Clean and Recycle your Uniform - Saturday 11th June 
Outrun Cancer Fun Run – 5th July  
 
We will be carrying out various fundraising activities for each of the charity days and will be 
communicating these throughout the year through tutor sessions and via social media.  Some 
events will involve fundraising through a non-school uniform day which we will make students 
aware of where applicable.  
 
This year we have also made the decision that in order to support our local community, 25% of 
all money raised at our various events will go towards a local charity.  Students have voted and 
have chosen the ‘Wessex Cancer Trust’ charity for this year.  Wildern have also adopted an Amur 
Tiger at Marwell Zoo this year and will be holding various charity events in order to help support 
our Tiger  



 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Mrs D Yates  
Charity and Community Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


